Dhaka, 11 September 2025: The Economic Relations Division (ERD) of the Government of
Bangladesh and the United Nations Capital Development Fund (UNCDF) today signed an
amended agreement at ERD (UN Conference Room), Dhaka to extend the flagship project
“Leaving No One Behind in the Digital Era in Bangladesh”. On behalf of ERD A K M Sohel,
Additional Secretary, ERD, and Ms. Maria Perdomo, Regional Investment Team Lead for
Asia and the Pacific Region, UNCDF signed the agreement.

The project, originally scheduled to conclude in December 2025. The LNOB programme,
directly implemented by UNCDF, runs from 1 August 2023 to 31 December 2027 with a
total budget of USD 17.15 million (211 Crore BDT) where additional USD 15.85 million
(191 Crore BDT) will be added to this project.

Since its inception from 2023, “Leaving No One Behind in the Digital Era in Bangladesh
project has played a critical role in increasing citizens’ ability to participate fully in the
digital economy.

Key achievements include strengthening open digital infrastructure to support inclusive
growth, improving digital policies and regulations to foster innovation and equitable
access increasing financial access and resources for digital innovators-particularly
women, youth, migrants, smallholder farmers, and persons with disabilities.

The amendment will allow the project to deepen its work, ensuring marginalized
communities can benefit from digital opportunities and contribute to Bangladesh’s
inclusive, sustainable development.

The press release (Bangla & English) and picture are attached here for circulation.

Best regards

Md Abdus Salam Chowdhury
Deputy Secretary

Economic Relations Division
Ministry of Finance

Dhaka, Bangladesh.

Tel: 2222216755
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